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Comments: I think the forest service should focus on increasing the accessibility of chugach forest lands for

motorized and non-motorized users, particularly in the winter months. Alaska is a very large state with limited

access points to park lands. Motorized users in particular only have a few places near Anchorage to go recreate

safely.   

 

Additionally, any environmental studies pertaining to snowmobile emissions impacts on park lands should be

reconsidered. The industry is rapidly changing and emission regulations are doing a lot to make snowmobiles

much cleaner burning vehicles.  


